
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Monday, May 25th. This is our weekly Parent 
Connect to keep our families informed.  This is the weekly message in it’s entirety. 
 
The last day of school is Tuesday, June 2nd at 12:35 p.m. 
 
Beginning Wednesday, May 27th there will be no borrowing of lunch money allowed.  
All negative balances must be paid by the last day of school, June 2nd even if your 
status has changed from full pay to free or reduced.  Thank you for taking care of this 
matter. 
 
Yearbook signing party is this Thursday, May 28th, please send your child to school 
with their yearbook that day. Also we have a few yearbooks left for sale for $15.00 if 
you haven’t purchased one yet. Thank you the yearbook club 
 
Student Council is sponsoring a school spirit week Tuesday, May 26

th
 – Friday, May 

29
th
.  Please join us in celebrating the end of the school year.   

 
Tuesday, May 26

th
:  Super Hero / Character Day (Dress like your favorite super hero or 

story book character.) 
Wednesday, May 27

th
:  Wacky Wednesday (Wear mismatched clothes, your clothes 

backwards, etc…) 
Thursday, May 28

th
:  Favorite Sports Team Day (Wear your favorite team shirt or col-

ors.) 
Friday, May 29

th
:  Crazy Hair Day (Give yourself a unique hair style for the day.) 

Pinellas County School dress code is still enforced during these events. 
 
Stay tuned for the announcement of the winners for this year’s newspaper recycling 
contest at Round Up on Friday, May 29

th
. 

 
Registration for our full day (8:35-2:35)VPK program has begun.  To register, parents 
must have birth certificate, physical, immunizations, two (2) proofs of address, the 
voucher from the Early Coalition center, and a deposit of or $91.00 for the VPK pro-
gram.   If you do not have all this information, a registration packet can not be given to 
you until all information is received.  If you do not have the voucher for the VPK pro-
gram the receipt of application will be accepted.  The best time to come in for registra-
tion is Monday  after 12:00 and T-F from 9:00-2:00.  Our 3 year old program is current-
ly full—please feel free to add your name to our waiting list. 
 
It’s also not too late to sign up for Summer VPK programs offered at several PCS ele-
mentary schools across the District.  To learn more about VPK at Pinellas County 
Schools, including summer VPK, and the required documents, visit www.pcsb.org/vpk 
or call us at 727-469-5716. 
 
Looking for something fun to do this summer?  Look no further.  College for Kids is 
back at Garrison-Jones this summer.  Call 727-341-3000 for more information.  
 
 
 


